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As a native Oregonian, our 1st amendment rights are being chipped away little by 

little, year by year, and this bill further chips away at them.  What is the purpose of 

doing this?  The criminals don't obey the laws so whatever you dictate out of Salem 

has no impact on crime.  You are only taking away 1st amendment rights of all law 

abiding citizens, such as myself.  I have children and grandchildren in this state and 

you are taking away their rights, too.  Please stop taking away our gun rights!   

 

A person could almost think those in Salem who are for dismantling our gun rights 

are on the side of the criminals, as they are the only ones who don't lose with all of 

your tyrannical laws.  Certainly these legislative tyrants do not care for what is best 

for fellow Oregonians.  Please stop taking away our gun rights!  I say vote NO on SB 

243 A. 


